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Trillium and Project Transition hold ribbon cutting  
New facility will serve up to 30 individuals with serious mental health or  

substance use disorders 
 
WILMINGTON, NC- Trillium Health Resources launched a new facility today in 
Wilmington with Project Transition. Serving individuals with serious mental health 
or substance use disorders, the facility will have capacity for up to 30 members. 
Wilmington Mayor Bill Saffo and New Hanover County Commissioner Rob Zapple 
attended the ribbon cutting and provided remarks. 
 
Project Transition was founded on the fundamental belief that members can and will 
thrive in the community if properly and energetically supported. Members are 
provided an independent living opportunity, in the community, with other Project 
Transition members. Each residential program attends its associated Outpatient/Day 
Program location (consisting of offices and group rooms) for skill workshops, 
medication management, therapies, meetings, and other core psychiatric 
rehabilitation services provided by a multidisciplinary team.  
 
The facility, located on Doctors Circle, is across the street from the apartment 
residences where members will live. Participants will take an active role in their 
recovery, defining what brings meaning to their life and on their own terms. 
 
While referrals can be sent now by providers (call 1-910-255-5721 or visit 
https://www.projecttransition.com/referral-process-for-providers/), Project 
Transition will formally open later this month. 
 
 
ABOUT TRILLIUM HEALTH RESOURCES 
Trillium Health Resources is a leading specialty care manager (LME/MCO) for 
individuals with serious substance use, mental illness and intellectual/ 
developmental disabilities in 28 counties in eastern North Carolina. Trillium’s 
mission is transforming lives and building community well-being through 
partnership and proven solutions. We help every community and individual we serve 
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to reach their fullest potential. By coordinating care across multiple systems, we 
achieve improved health outcomes, quality of care, and efficient use of resources. 
Trillium remains focused on delivering the right services, in the right amount, at the 
right time. For more information, visit www.TrilliumHealthResources.org. 
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